
                                                                                                                      

 

. 
 

 

 
 

Newton Tony Primary School CE VC 
     Newton Tony  

Wiltshire  
SP4 0HF    

Telephone: 01980 629232  
 email: admin @newtontony.wilts.sch.uk  

website: www.newtontony.wilts.sch.uk 
 

 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
You are welcome to join us for our Easter Service on Monday 25th March at 8.45am.  The 
Service will be held in Newton Tony Church and the our local vicar Peter Ostli-East will be in 
attendance.  Weather permitting the field will be available for parking.   
 
Please follow the link below to register how many adults will be attending, by Friday 22nd 
March.  This helps us prepare the seating in church and decide where the children will be 
seated. There will be a list of adults who have registered on the day.  
 
Follow this link to register: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/z8uraW9RdN  
 
 
Kind regards 

S Priestley 
Miss S Priestley  
Head Teacher 

                                                                                                                              

 
Head Teacher: Miss S Priestley 
email: head @newtontony.wilts.sch.uk 
 

 

http://www.newtontony.wilts.sch.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/z8uraW9RdN

